Children’s Safe Harbor is proud to announce its

25th Anniversary

serving abused and traumatized children in our community
And the celebration of our Permanent Home
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Justice. Healing. Hope

Luncheon Details Inside.




Dear Children’s Safe Harbor Supporter,

For 25 years we have been working to end child sexual abuse with your
help and belief that when children receive the proper investigative
services and mental health treatment they can heal and lead healthy
and whole lives. Our team continues to see an increase in violence and
trauma for the children referred to our advocacy center. Children’s Safe
Harbor is the only organization in our communities that coordinates with
local law enforcement, children’s protective services, and medical and
behavioral health care systems to provide effective, efficient, and child-
centered investigations and healing services.

To celebrate this milestone of serving over 26,000 abused and
traumatized children and their families, we invite you to this fundraising
luncheon where we will share the plans and progress of our new facility,
Children’s Safe Harbor’'s Permanent Home. Please join me and our Co-
Chairs, Kim and Scott Perry, who have been instrumental in bringing
awareness to our community. Their inspirational and personal story
highlights that child abuse isn't someone else’s problem, it is our
community’s problem!

Your sponsorship will contribute to the monumental groundbreaking of
our new permanent home. This new facility will give our mighty team of
heroes more capacity and space to provide safety and healing to the
exploding numbers of children that need us. It's more than a building, it's
agateway.

With gratitude,
Victoria J. Constance, Ph.D.
Executive Director and CEO of the Board of Directors

Join us On
Friday September 22, 2023

1MAM-1PM

April Sound Country Club
1000 April Sound Blvd. Montgomery, TX 77356

Visit childrenssafeharbor.org to Reserve Seating!




Kim and Scott Perry
Co-Chairs

Kim and Scott Perry graduated from Conroe High School and
together attended Sam Houston State University. They were engaged
their sophomore year and have been married for 33 years. Both have
established careers within the community, where Kim serves as a
Certified Court Manager for a State District Judge, and Scott serves
as Assistant Director of Parks and Recreation for the City of Conroe.
Kim and Scott share a passion for service, and are actively involved
in the Conroe Noon Lions Club, Texas Lions Camp, and of course,
Children’s Safe Harbor.

Kim and Scott have three beautiful daughters, two fantastic sons-in-
law, a curious two-year-old grandson and an adorable six-month-
old granddaughter. Each holds a special place in their hearts.

The Perry’'s were introduced to Children’s Safe Harbor when their
stable, happy life was disrupted by their eleven-year-old daughter
being victimized by a family member. The reality of the experience
was devastating and life altering, but Children’s Safe Harbor was
lifesaving and facilitated recovery. Armed with the power of
experience, Kim and Scott have committed to advocate on behalf of
Children’s Safe Harbor and its mission to shine light on the darkness
of abuse and bring healing to those children and families whose
lives have been turned upside down.



Margaret Hoelzer
Keynote Speaker

Margaret Hoelzer is a Double Olympian and three-time Olympic
Medalist in Swimming, as well as a former World Record holder. At
the 2008 Beijing Olympics, she was awarded Silver medals in the
200m Backstroke and the 400m Medley Relay. She also holds a
Bronze medal in the 100m Backstroke.

Originally from Huntsville Alabama, Margaret attended Auburn
University where she was a 22-time All-American and a 6-time
National Champion. Since retiring in 2010, Margaret has been happily
residing in the Pacific Northwest. She teaches private swim lessons
and travels frequently for swim clinics and motivational speaking.

Margaret is an accomplished public speaker and vocal advocate for
victims of sexual abuse, having given speeches at various
conferences and fundraisers around the country. In her speeches,
Margaret shares her personal experience as a survivor of sexual
abuse and focuses on lighting the path toward healing for other
victims, their families and friends. Margaret is currently the National
Spokesperson for the National Children’s Advocacy Center as well as
being a featured survivor in the training video ‘Stewards of Children’
by Darkness to Light from 2012-2022. She was involved with the
inception of USA Swimming's Safe Sport program, and helped the US
Olympic & Paralympic Committee in forming their Safe Sport
Program as well.
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Our Permanent Home

Situated on 17.6 acres amidst clusters of mature trees in
Conroe, TX, our new home will bring the lightness of hope to
abused children and their families and serve as a sanctuary to
the heroes who are called to protect them. Our current space,
which once enabled our work, now limits it due to the
skyrocketing need for our services in Montgomery County.
Through the investment of community leaders, donors and
partnerships, we are halfway to the financial goal of
construction costs of the gateway with anticipated ground
breaking in fall of 2023.

Join us in the journey to end childhood trauma and abuse. We
know the way, and we have the solution.

Victoria Constance, Ph.D.
Executive Director

Children's Safe Harbor's Future Address:
3006 North Loop 336 E,
Conroe TX 77301
(936)756-4644

Children’s Safe Harbor is a nationally accredited Children's Advocacy Center and
is a full member in good standing with the National Children’s Alliance, and the
Children’s Advocacy Centers of Texas, Inc.



